
 
 

News Letter December 2018 & January 2019 

Welcome to the Newsletter of December 2018 and January 2019  

1) The Executive Members of AAAWI are currently working tirelessly towards achieving a 

grand success for the celebration of its 25th Year or Silver Jubilee year Program. 

2) As all the members are aware the Silver Jubilee Conference is being held on the 16th 

February 2019 at Hotel The Lalit, Mumbai 9.00 am onwards, evening is the celebration for 

AAAWI members and family. 

3) We take this opportunity to once again invite all the members for this memorable event. 

4) The President and Secretary met Mr. Hisashi Kanda – General Manager AOTS Delhi to 

brief him about the program being planned on the D- Day. They also visited companies like 

Godrej & Boyce Manufacturing Ltd. to personally invite Mr. D. K. Sharma- Executive Vice 

President.  

5) The above team also visited offices of JETRO and Yokohama City to personally invite the 

respective dignitaries for gracing the Silver Jubilee Conference and Celebrations.  They 

also met Managing Director of NYK Shipping Mr. Naotaka Ishizawa and requested 

participation for the Conference.  

6) AAAWI has received sponsorship from some major players like All Nippon Airways, Maruti 

Suzuki India Ltd, Panasonic Welding System India Ltd., Kotak Mahindra Bank etc.  They 

all will be our event partners as well. 

7) AAAWI has also being working towards starting its new batch of N3 level in the Japanese 

Language Course, which fresh additions for N4 as well as N5 batches.  The new classes 

have started from 6th January 2019. 

8) AAAWI souvenir is being prepared by the members to commemorate the event, for which 

will be a nostalgic reminder of the history of AAAWI and its founder members who put in a 

lot of efforts to bring AAAWI to its current position.  All AAAWI members are requested to 

contribute article and also advertisement. 

9) All members would have received the invitation letters and we request all to confirm your 

attendance for the event. We wish to see all the members attend this event in full numbers 

to make it a grand success.  

10) A meeting of the Executive Committee was held on December 15th & 27th to discuss the 

progress of the Silver Jubilee Event. 

 

 



 

Mr. Hisashi Kanda along with Mr. Agrawal, Mr. Purav and Mr. Jayesh Rathod of Godrej & Boyce 

 

New Batch of N5 level in Japanese Language Course 

 


